
Kentucky utility Commission 

PO Box 615 

211 Sower Blvd 

Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615 

Dear Dommissioners; 

RECEI\/FO 

FEB 07 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I'm writing concerning the 15% price increase from AEP. 

With all of the fees that has already been added to our bill 

this increase is ~ot only unjustifiable but it is· cruel to the 

Kentucky residents that you have been commissioned to 

protect, we are already struggling to survive.· So I'm asking 

vou to olease vote 11 N0 11 on this increase! Thank vou and . . . . 
God bless 

Kentucky Voters 

Reba Short 

William P Short 
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